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4th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Robinwood Outdoor Education Centre. 
 
We are delighted to announce that next years residential trip for the Year 3s and Year 4s will be at Robinwood in 
Alston, Cumbria. 
 
This will is 3 day residential stay from Monday 14th May to Wednesday 16th May 2018 and will give the group the 
opportunity to participate in a wide range of activities. This is a residential trip we have participated in for several years 
and one that we can recommend. Children are enthused, amazed, excited and encouraged to test their limits and this 
leads to children feeling very proud of what they have managed to achieve. It also really encourages independence so 
children begin to think about what they need for each da. 
 
The total cost will be £215 and includes: coach travel, 2 nights accommodation, a wide range of activities, all food, 
drinks and snacks and any specialist clothing or equipment. 
 
In order for us to confirm our booking with Robinwood please could parents who wish their child to go make a deposit of 
£50.00 on Parentpay by the 1st October 2017. 
 
We must reiterate that receipt of this deposit will confirm your child’s place at Robinwood and as such full payment of 
the total amount of £215 must be made. Full payment must be received by the 30th March 2018 and can be made in 
instalments on Parentpay.  
 
If you wish to know more about Robinwood, alternatively please visit www.robinwood.co.uk 
 
We would like to encourage as many children as possible to take part in this trip. If for any reason this cost is prohibitive 
due to financial difficulties, please talk to school as help maybe available. 
 
If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to come and talk to us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sally Cowling 
Headteacher 
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